
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                  

Thursday 24th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Vivaldi Class  
 
I'm writing to you to let you know of the teaching structure for your children next term. 
As you'll be aware, unfortunately Mrs Gruszka has been unwell for the majority of the 
term, and although we have had an excellent supply teacher in Miss Roberts to cover, I 
am aware that the situation has not been ideal. 
 
Going forward next term Mrs McCarthy will be teaching Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday, Mrs Carroll will continue to teach on a Thursday and Friday. 
As many of you will know, Mrs McCarthy is an experienced teacher who has taught year 
1 and year 2 at Beechwood Primary and schools across the Trust.  
Having Mrs McCarthy teaching each week alongside Mrs Carroll will provide consistency 
and support for your children and yourselves. 
 
I would like to extend my thanks to Miss Roberts, who has provided consistency of care 
and education for your children in recent weeks. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Arnold 
Senior Head of School 
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